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21st March 2023

Spring Concerts 2023

Dear Parents & Carers,

We would like to invite you to our Spring Concerts which are taking place next
week. These will be held as detailed below on the following dates:

Monday 27th March at 2.40pm - KS1 & Millennium Spring Concert:
e Children in Maples, ElIms, Beeches, Poplars & Millennium will sing
e Piano & guitar pupils from these classes will perform a short piece of music

Tuesday 28t March at 2.15pm - KS2 Spring Concert:
e KS2 children & choir will sing
e Albert & Richmond class will play violin
e KS2 Violin Club will perform
e KS2 Piano & Guitar pupils will perform

Please enter through the hall doors from the car park and sign-in as you arrive.

KST and KS2 children have been working very hard to prepare for their Spring
Concerts and we look forward to seeing you next week.

Thank you,
Mr Gregory
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